
Dear [Community Member/Organization], 

We are excited to share some wonderful news with you! As part of our ongoing commitment to 

better serve our community, we have undertaken a brand refresh that reflects our dedication to 

innovation, inclusivity, and sustainability. 

This change embodies not only a new look, but also an enhanced approach to how we connect 

and engage with you. Our refreshed brand represents our values and vision, and we believe it 

will strengthen our relationships within the community. 

We invite you to join us in celebrating this new chapter. We would love to hear your thoughts on 

our updated branding and how we can continue to work together to make a positive impact. 

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we can create a vibrant future for our 

community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


